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I am deeply grateful to the ISPRS Foundation (TIF) for awarding me the Travel Grant to attend 
the Geospatial Week (GSW) 2025 held in Dubai, UAE. As an early-career researcher in the field 
of Geomatics Engineering, this opportunity was both professionally enriching and personally 
inspiring. 

During the event, I attended technical sessions on Remote Sensing for Agriculture, Geospatial 
AI, and Crop Type Mapping, which enriched my understanding of the latest methods and tools in 
geospatial science and introduced me to the latest research trends. I especially appreciated the 
chance to interact with international researchers and gain feedback on my work. 

The exposure to diverse perspectives and applications in geospatial science was eye-opening. I 
also made valuable connections that may lead to future collaboration and mentoring 
opportunities. 

Attending GSW 2025 strengthened my confidence as a young researcher and deepened my 
commitment to contributing meaningfully to the global geospatial community. I highly 
encourage other young professionals to apply for the TIF grant—this experience can truly shape 
one’s academic and professional journey. 

I sincerely thank the ISPRS Foundation and the organizing committee for this opportunity. 
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